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Chesapeake Hills Golf Course to Close for Controlled Burning of Clubhouse  

PRINCE FREDERICK, Md. – April 29, 2019 – The Chesapeake Hills Golf Course 

will close Saturday, May 11 as the Solomons Volunteer Rescue Squad & Fire Department 

conducts a controlled burn of the pre-existing clubhouse. Citizens are advised that smoke will be 

visible in the immediate area and there will be additional emergency vehicles stationed in Lusby 

during the burn.  

The clubhouse closed in 2018 after sustaining significant structural damage during a 

January snowstorm. A temporary structure is serving as the clubhouse. 

Chesapeake Hills Golf Course is located at 11352 HG Trueman Road in Lusby, just 

minutes from historic Solomons Island. Learn more by visiting online. 

For updates on Parks & Recreation services, park availability, field closures and more 

visit Parks & Recreation at www.Facebook.com/CalvertCountyParks. Like Calvert County 

Government on Facebook.  
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